
 

Date: Mar. 11, 2020 

Subject: False Alarm at Peterborough Facility, 1160 Monaghan Rd. 

On March 10, 2020 at approximately 5:30 p.m., a sprinkler flow alarm was accidentally triggered 
in Building 26 during a review of the sprinkler system by the property owner. The event resulted 
in a response from Peterborough Fire Services who reported to Building 26. The call was 
confirmed to be a false alarm. 

There was no health or safety risk posed to the public, employees or the environment 

 


